Hatala, Carlen

L

From:
Sent
To:
Subject:

Dear leffrey,

Hatala, Carlen

Wednesday, June 03, 2015 5:47 PM
‘'mail@prod.milwaukee.gov'

RE: HPC Plaque Program

Thank you for your application.

The Historic Preservation Commission will review your application at its July 14" meeting.

I will be in contact with you further as the process moves along.

Carlen Hatala

Senior Planner
Historic Preservation
City of Milwaukee

200 East Wells Street Room B-4

Milwaukee, W1 53202
{414) 286-5722

Carlen.hatala@milwaukee.gov.

From: mail@prod.milwaukee.gov [mailto:mail@prod.milwaukee.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 3:32 PM

To: Hatala, Carlen

Subject: HPC Plagque Program

ApplicantsName:
ApplicanfsAddress:
ApplicantsEmail:
ApplicantPhoneNumber:
OwnersName:
OwnersAddress:
OwnersEmail:
OwnerPhoneNumber:
BuildingName:
ConstructDate:

Explanation:

Jeffrey Meetz
825 Elm Grove Rd Elm Grove WI 53122
jeffrey.meetz@yahoo.com

414-712-5736
RW Investments 2377 LLC

2377 N Holton St--Jazz Qasis, Brother's lounge
1903

The building is famous for the jazz club that started in the 1960s--Brother's Lounge
and later Jazz Oasis. Many famous jazz musicians performed there over the years. It
was one of the oldest jazz clubs, still operating in Milwaukee ---through 2002. It
was built by Schlitz as a tavern.
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